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Ken Yumoto

From: dcplanning shared

To: Eleanor Midlane-Ward

Subject: RE: Chichester District Council Planning Consultation - 23/02441/DOM

From: Eleanor Midlane-Ward  
Sent: 14 November 2023 10:14 
To: Westbourne_Parish_Council <clerk@westbourne-pc.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Chichester District Council Planning Consultation - 23/02441/DOM 
 
Dear Clare,  
 
Thank you for your email.  
 
I can confirm that I am happy to agree and extension of time until Thursday the 14th December for the Parish to 
provide comments on the application.  
 
Should you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get into contact.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Eleanor  
 

 

Eleanor Midlane-Ward
Assistant Planner 
Development Management 
Chichester District Council 

Tel: | emidlane-ward@chichester.gov.uk | Fax: | https://www.chichester.gov.uk
East Pallant House opening hours: 9am-4pm Monday to Friday 

 

 

 
 

From: Clare Kennett <clerk@westbourne-pc.gov.uk> 
Sent: 13 November 2023 06:25 
To: dcplanning shared <dcplanningshared@chichester.gov.uk> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Chichester District Council Planning Consultation - 23/02441/DOM  
  
This Message originated outside your organization. 
 
Hi 
 
Please could I request an extension to the deadline? The Parish Council will be meeting on Thursday 14 December 
and I will be able to send you their comments the following day. 
 
Best wishes, Clare  
 
Clare Kennett 
Clerk to Westbourne Parish Council 
Westbourne Parish Council 
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PO Box 143, Emsworth. PO10 9DX 
07775 654483 
www.westbourne-pc.gov.uk  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk <dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk>  
Sent: 09 November 2023 11:37 
To: Clare Kennett <clerk@westbourne-pc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Chichester District Council Planning Consultation - 23/02441/DOM 
 
Planning Consultation 
________________________________________________________________________ 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to whom they are addressed. However, any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do 
not necessarily represent those of Chichester District Council. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended recipient, be 
advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying 
of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. 
 
Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or recorded to 
secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes. 
 
If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the Chichester District Council administrator. 
 
E-mail or phone 44 (0) 1243 785166 
contact@chichester.gov.uk 
 
------------------------------------ 
This email has been scanned for spam & viruses. If you believe this email should have been stopped by our filters, 
click the following link to report it 
(https://portal.mailanyone.net/index.html#/outer/reportspam?token=dXNlcj1jbGVya0B3ZXN0Ym91cm5lLXBjLmdvd
i51azt0cz0xNjk5NTI5OTE2O3V1aWQ9NjU0Q0M0NjA1QzVBRjFBMjI5MzA2RjVDMDhDNkM2MjA7dG9rZW49ZDFjNDU
0ZWI1ZTNlNjk0MDM4ZjQ2ZWQ1YzAwNDc2YjE5NzFlY2U0Mzs%3D). 


